
ROTARY CLUB OF RAYNE 

MINUTES 

JULY 9, 2020 (ZOOM) 

 

The meeting was opened by President Ed Taylor with prayer and the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Jimmy Fontenot made a motion to accept the minutes of June 18, 2020 and July 2, 2020.  Kyle 

Broussard seconded the motion and the motion carried. 

President Taylor reviewed his Agenda of Service for this upcoming year 2020-2021.  He 

explained that the theme for this year is “Rotary Opens Doors” and his goal for our club is to try 

to capture that theme in our service projects planned for the year. 

AG Rose Schexnider announced that there will be 5 Virtual Summer Leadership Seminars listed 

on a flyer that she will email to all members with the link to attend. 

Cynthia Oliver shared that Rotary District 6200 will host webinars for training on four topics:  

Public Image, Membership, Foundation, and Youth Service.  The link is available on the flyer 

being sent to members. 

Natasha Domalgaski expressed concern that the Exchange Students Program would be putting 

the young people at high risk exposure to the Covid-19 Virus.   There were some opinions 

exchanged.  Nick Simoneaux mentioned that we could possibly research an Interact Exchange 

virtually.  He also mentioned that he has contact with a Rotary member in Australia and would 

contact that Rotarian with the idea. 

Kyle Broussard made a motion to adjourn.  Steve Bandy seconded the motion and the motion 

carried. 

 


